

To Dr. Abbass Ketabi,

Tehran, 27th July 2022

President of Kashan University,

Pear St. Relator,

Following our successful visit to Kashan, I would like to take the opportunity to extend my sincere appreciation for your kind hospitality and for receiving us warmly.

I also wish to express our gratitude to you and members of the Board of Governors of the Kashan University in organizing, coordinating, and holding fruitful meeting.

Hopefully, this types of visits and meetings will contribute to increase and diversify trade, tourism, and cooperation between our two countries.

Japan we will futured in the survey of the Board of Governors of the Kashan University in organizing, coordinating, and holding fruitful meeting.

Hopefully, this types of visits and meetings will contribute to increase and diversify trade, tourism, and cooperation between our two countries.

Japan we will futured in the survey of th

Ambassador